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19 April 2023 
 
 

Change to the Pharmaceutical List – Memo 
 
 

From:   Tricia McClelland – Pharmacy Market Administration Services 
 
To:  All on distribution list for the area of Lancashire Health and 

Wellbeing Board  
 

Dear all 
 
Please note that with effect from 24th March 2023 the pharmacy at 78-80 
Lancaster Road, St Johns Centre, Preston PR1 1DD will be operated by AYP 
Healthcare Ltd and the pharmaceutical list for the area of Lancashire Health 
and Wellbeing Board will be amended with effect from that date. Details are 
as follows: 
 
AYP Healthcare Ltd t/a AYP Pharmacy 
78-80 Lancaster Road, St Johns Centre, Preston PR1 1DD 
 
Opening hours: 
 
 Core opening hours Total opening hours 

Monday 09:00-12:00 / 13:30-17:30 09:00-17:30 

Tuesday 09:00-12:00 / 13:30-17:30 09:00-17:30 

Wednesday 09:00-12:00 / 13:30-17:30 09:00-17:30 

Thursday 09:00-12:00 / 13:30-17:30 09:00-17:30 

Friday 09:00-12:00 / 13:30-17:30 09:00-17:30 

Saturday 09:00-12:00 / 15:30-17:30 09:00-17:30 

Sunday   

 
ODS code: FFV81– NHS Pharmacy contractor code 
FXQ75 – Private CD Pharmacy contractor code 
 

 

Phone number: 01772 250486 
 

Please amend your records accordingly. 
 
 

Our Ref: ME1815-CAS-150905-B5J1H9 
(To Be quoted on all correspondence)  
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Email PCSE.marketentry@nhs.net   
Phone 0333 014 2884  
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Yours Sincerely,  
 

Tricia McClelland 
 
Tricia McClelland 
Pharmacy Market Administration Services  
Primary Care Support England 
Delivered on behalf of NHS England by Capita 
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